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1. Demolition of the entry way at Dahlia Street is underway to expose the existing concrete that 
the new foundation will tie into.  

2. The project is feeling the love on the project fence, see below!  
 

Upcoming: Layout and forming for the new concrete at Dahlia Street and Westminster Commons.  

           

 


